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6/11/15 - Comment 
 
Good morning, 
 
After reading the letter re the above proposals I'm a little confused.  Can you please confirm 
if one of the proposals is to build a new school? 
 
Best Regards, 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
16/12/15 - Comment 
 
 
The only positive part of the proposal  is that it will be near to the new housing development. 
 
The main concerns about the proposal as we see it are : 
 
Safety of children with position of the school next to the industrial estate Multiple ongoing building 
projects in the area Traveller stopping site adjacent to the new school 
 
These views are submitted on behalf of the Kincorth/Leggart Community Council.  Paper copy to 
follow by post. 
 
Secretary 
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